
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Todd Shaw, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Elizabeth Brummett, Manager, Historic Preservation Office 
                  Housing and Planning Department 
  
DATE:      January 19, 2022 
  
RE:     C14H-2021-0180 – Casa McMath, 2501 Inwood Place  

(Historic Landmark Commission-initiated historic zoning) 
Planning Commission postponement 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
The Planning Commission voted on January 11, 2022 to postpone all discussion cases 
from the January 25, 2022 meeting in response to the current COVID threat level. This 
case should be postponed to the February 22, 2022 Planning Commission meeting. 
 
Renotification of the case will be required due to a change in meeting format to allow 
telephone participation. 
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